July 6, 2012

Dear Henderson County Board of Education, 

Henderson County High School Youth Services has been given the opportunity to apply for a small grant worth $2500 through State Farm Insurance Celebrate My Drive Campaign.   All the local state farm agencies in Henderson are working together to put on a Celebrate My Drive Day on September 15, 2012.  Through this event they are awarding $2500 for a teen safety driving program.  The state farm agents in Henderson would like to give it to the Henderson County High School Youth Services Center.  In order to receive the money we must fill out a grant application online at the Kentucky State Farm website.  We are asking permission at this time to complete the grant process.  

Thank you, 
Shawna Evans
HCHS YSC Coordinator   

